
 

 

 

 

 

 
Eduspot 

 
February 26th 2021 

 

Learning WOWS! 
Friezland pupils: we are so proud of the way you are 

taking lock down in your stride! 
In Class 1, Amaya and Daisy made an amazing ‘Supertato’ model 
and Alphin and Liberty did some super sentence writing! In Class 
2, Seth P, Mollie and Reuben did some super story retelling of ‘The 
Magic Paintbrush’; Jacob and Evan have completed some very 
detailed and neatly presented learning- every task is completed 
and handed in on time; Dean has demonstrated perseverance this 
week and it’s clear he is trying his very best; Linus and Jasper gave 
excellent contributions in the Zoom sessions. In Class 3, Esmai 
submitted a beautifully decorated times table grid to help her 
work out divisions; Charlie and Martha uploaded some fantastic 
division written method learning which they had use APE to prove; 
Maddox chose to present his Greek God facts as top trump cards 
and Archie completed an AMAZING setting description: 'Dragons 
glide like angels with colossal, sapphire wings’! In Class 4, Jacob, 
Bea and Freddie gave plenty of great contributions during our 
Zoom lessons; Milly & Bella really pushed on with their Maths this 
week and completed extra challenges and Isabelle demonstrated 
brilliant effort and progress with Maths multiplication! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

COVID 19 Updates 
As you will be aware, this week, the Government shared their 
‘roadmap’ through the COVID pandemic for the next few months. 
It starts with Primary Schools opening to ALL pupils from Monday 
8th March. Class teachers will write to the children in their class 
and Miss Swaby will be writing to families in order to share our 
plans and expectations. We are really pleased that we can get all 
our children back into school but there will still be lots of 
restrictions and we ask for your full support of the procedures we 
put in place in order to ensure the safety of all. We all worked in 
partnership during the autumn term to ensure a safe return and 
we feel positive that we can do the same again. Please look out 
for information e-mailed early next week and take the time to 
read, digest and ask any further questions. Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 

March 
4th World Book Day- details e-mailed home 
8th Return to school for ALL pupils- details to follow (MON) 
14th Mothers’ Day 
19th ‘Break the Rules’ Day (rescheduled) 
26th Chocolate Donations for Easter Bubble Bingo (info to follow) 
April 
1st Easter Bubble Bingo (for pupils / staff) 
1st End of Spring Term 2 (THUS) 
19th Start of Summer Term 1 (MON) 
27th Virtual Parent-Teacher Meeting (details to follow) 
May 
6th Virtual Parent-Teacher Meeting (details to follow) 

The school holiday pattern for 2021-2022 has been e-mailed 
home this week. 

 
 
 

The Annual Friezland Flip 
So many of you took part this year and lots of you shared your 
photos and videos on your Google Classroom. Thank you to 
everyone who has donated sponsorship money via. If there’s 
anything outstanding, please can we ask that it is donated by 
Friday 5th March. After this time, the link will disappear and we’ll 
share the total raised. We’ve given some special mentions on this 
week’s virtual assembly to those children who did really well and 
shared their Friezland Flip success via their Google Classroom. 

 

 
 

World Book Day  
We have secured a fun-filled virtual theatre experience for World 
Book Day, Thursday 4th March! Further details have been e-mailed 
home and the link will follow. The event has been funded by our 
amazing ‘Friends of Friezland’- Thank you. 

 
 

 
School Dinners: Spring Term 2 

For those children in school, accessing a school meal, Eduspot 
accounts should be credited already. From Monday 8th March 
dinner money is £2.40 per meal or £45.60 for the remainder of the 
half-term (19 days). PLEASE CREDIT YOUR ACCOUNT PRIOR TO 
THE MEAL BEING TAKEN. 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
Due to a current parent’s term of office expiring, we currently 
have a vacancy on our Governing Board for a Parent Governor. 
Further details and a nomination form will be e-mailed home on 
Monday 1st March. The deadline for nominations is Friday 12th 
March. 

 
 

 

Friends of Friezland 
We have just purchased a further 10 I-pads using funds raised by 
our Friends of Friezland. Not only do we now have a full class set, 
we also have additional I-pads that will be used for group work. 
Thank you to the amazing team- we’re very lucky- some schools 
don’t even have a PTA! Here’s to some exciting face-to-face 
events in the not so distant future. 

 
 
 

 


